
 

 

 

Important Holiday Dates  
February Half Term - Monday 12th to Friday 16th February 
 

Easter Holiday (1 week) – School will close on Thursday 29th 
March and re-open on Monday 9th April 
 

Bank Holiday Monday 7th May 
 

May Half Term (2 weeks) - Monday 28th May to Friday 8th June 

Thank you to all parents who contributed to the 2018 Parent Survey. This information is extremely useful to 
the staff and governors and enables us to get a better understanding of your thoughts, views and opinions 
about our school and the work that we do.  
 

We are now looking at how to put in place some of your suggestions.  More information to follow.  
 

Mr A Cooper – Head Teacher        

Spring Term 2018 

Parent Council Meeting 
Following parent council meeting 
suggestions, Mr Smith’s homework 
drop-in is now up and running. 
After school for Parents of Year 2 
on Monday and Parents of Year 1 
on Tuesday 3:00-3:30. 

 
E Safety Clinic                                     
Safer Internet Day 2018 will be celebrated globally on Tuesday 6th 

February 2018 with the slogan “Create, Connect and Share 

Respect: A better internet starts with you”. 

Share with us your activities and support by tweeting 

@abingdonpri using #SID2018 

Please take a minute to ask yourself; as a parent what are you 

doing to ensure your child/children are safe online? 

Spending 5 minutes asking your children to show you their 

favourite activities on the web may eliminate online risks. 

…Remember Mr. Barstow is always on hand for any support and 

advice and continues to hold e-safety drop-in meetings on 

Tuesdays 9am-10am. See Mrs. Jones for more information. 

 

Parking 

Parking is a continuing concern and 

we are doing all we can, with 

parking patrols and the local PCSO 

in-place at key times.  

Please do not park on the Zig Zag 

lines. 

 

 

 

 

Parent, Pupil Teacher Meetings 
Year 6 Parent, Pupil, Teacher Meetings will be held on 20th February.  More details coming 
soon! 
Reception and Year 1 to 5 Meetings will be held in the final week before Easter, week 
beginning 26th March.  Your child’s annual school report will also be given to you at the 
meeting.  Further details with date and time of your meeting will be sent home in a letter.  
It is important that you attend.   
 
 

 

 

Please remember every school day 

counts and it is vitally important 

that children are in school on time 

by 8.55am at the latest every day.   

 

Thank you… 
The Christmas fayre was a huge 
success and well attended by our 
parents.   
Many thanks to the students, staff, 
parents and Parent Council for all 
their help!   


